
  

May will be the last month for some of our students and we wish them well as they go 

on to grammar school.  The children have grown and learned so much in this past year and our 

hope and wish is that the foundation they have started with us, will serve them well not only 

next year, but throughout their lives.  Our very best to all the children and their families. 

 We would like to thank Miss Lisa for her very generous donation of all her profits from 

our Scentsy fundraiser.  The amount was $600.00, which is a very outstanding donation of 

hers.  Thank you Miss Lisa!! 

 We would like to know what your summer plans will be.  We will pro-rate tuition for the 

months of June, July, and August.  Please let Miss Ann know when your vacations are, and the 

tuition will be adjusted accordingly. 

 As the weather warms up, remember to put an ice pack in your child’s lunch.  Also, 

don’t forget that none of us like to eat the same thing every day, and also include fruits and 

vegetables in addition to the main protein portion of your child’s lunch. 

 Our “last” of school is Friday, May 31, and we begin our summer program on Monday, 

June 3. 

May Units 

  Little School       Big School 

Farms        Be Kind to Animals 

Celebrating Moms      Safety 

Planets       All About Me 

Planets       The Moon 

If You Give a Mouse a Cookie    Summer Plans 

Letter Review      Letter Review 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED:  MONDAY, MAY 27 

MEMORIAL DAY 


